CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Falcon Heights City Council
will hold a public hearing on October 28, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.
at the City Council Chambers, 2077 Larpenteur Avenue
West. COVID-19 precautions will be taken including
mandatory face coverings and social distancing,.

The purpose of the public hearing is to consider the
proposed 2021 Pavement Management Project ([PMP). The
project will include bituminous milling, bituminous paving,
and concrete curb and gutter repair. The cost of the
improvement is presently estimated at $1,165,700. The area
proposed to be assessed for the improvement shall be all
that property abutting or using the streets within the project
limits as their primary access.

Information about the proposed 2021 PMP, including a map
of streets proposed for the improvements, is available on

the City's Website at
www.falconheights.org/residents/street-improvements.

Signed: W

Sack Thongvanh, City Administrator
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